
Please email back to Art Grimes at: assessor@ci.zeeland.mi.us or fax to 616-772-0880 by March 30th.  Thanks for 
your interest. 
 
Until last year, participation in the MMAAO summer golf outing was good.  However last year there was little 
interest and the event was cancelled.  This matter was brought up briefly for discussion at the last meeting and 
there was little comment. Please take a moment to complete and return the following questions which offer several 
options for a summer meeting or event.  
NOTE: This survey pertains only to the summer meeting.   

Please underline the answer you choose: i.e. if “yes” is my answer:         Yes     

No 

 
1. I have attended the summer event in the past.  

 Yes                         
 No 
 

2. I would attend the summer event if it is strictly golf/euchre with a meal.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

3. I would attend the summer event if there were a meeting of substance prior to or after a golf/euchre event.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

4. If there is a summer meeting of substance I prefer to have it in the morning.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

5. If there is a summer meeting of substance I prefer to have it in the afternoon.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

6. A summer meeting should be scheduled as a typical meeting of substance without an extra recreational 
event such as a golf outing.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

7. A typical meeting of substance should be held in the summer at a location where there is an opportunity for 
those that are interested to participate in a sponsored organized event prior to or after the meeting.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

8. MMAAO should not meet during the summer months.  
 Yes                         
 No 
 

9. What do you consider reasonable cost?  
$35    $40    $50    $55    $60  

 
10. Comments (Please):  
 
 
 
11.  Name (optional):                                                                       


